
PRINCIPAL’S REPORT 

IN THIS ISSUE 
01/11/24 

5.4 

 

P&C Executive 

Date Claimer 

  

• Photo Gallery 
 

• Local Events 
 

• PBL Focus 
 

• Tuesday 2:30pm 

 Parade (every week) 

• Melbourne Cup Dress up 

Day Nov 5 

• Swimming Carnival Nov 7

-8 

• Remembrance Day Nov 

11 

• First Aid course Nov 18 

• Year 10 Graduation Nov 

21 

 
President - Regan Learoyd 
Vice Presidents - Georgia 
Fleming and Ben Power 
Secretary - Chanelle Learoyd 
Treasurer - Lauren Ryan 
Tuckshop Convenor -  
Deanna Fisher 
Email:  
kilkivanpandc@outlook.com  
 

Congratulations to our instrumental music students who toured to local small 
schools, showing off their talents and teaching students about learning an instru-
ment. This gives our instrumental students an opportunity to meet the curriculum 
standards around Performance, such as performing in an ensemble, and perform-
ing from music notation and from memory. We were so proud at how you repre-
sented our school and appreciate all the extra effort you put in to expand your skill 
sets. Research has found that students who study a musical instrument have 
greater success in other academic pursuits. 
 
The annual Kilkivan State School Swimming Carnival will be on Friday 
8th November at the Kilkivan pool. This is a fun day out for the whole family. Our 
friends from Woolooga State School will be joining us on the day and we invite all 
pre-Prep students to also join in the fun, however, they must be accompanied by 
an adult. All students will be required to wear a hat and sleeved shirt / rashie when 
they are not racing, including 
for free play. There will be a 
canteen on the day as long 
as the P and C can find 
enough volunteers to assist 
for an hour or two throughout 
the day. Bring your poolside 
dancing shoes and sun-
screen, and we can’t wait to 
see you there! 
  
Last week we had our first 
pre-Prep visit day. We had a 
beautiful group of children 
visit Miss Black’s classroom 
for the morning and join in 
the fun. We can’t wait for 
them to join us again.  
  
A huge congratulations to our 
Year 10 students who re-
ceived their Certificate I Agri-
cultural ac-
creditation this 
week. All of 
our Year 10 
students have 
also complet-
ed their re-
quirements for 
the  Certificate 
II in Work 
skills. These 
certificates 
give the stu-
dents points 
necessary for QCE completion by the end of Year 12. How awesome is that! We 
currently have a range of teachers completing their TAE teacher qualification to 
teach Certificate courses and look forward to offering more Certificate options in 
2025, including the Cert I in Hospitality. 
  
I will be away on some long service leave in Week 6 and Mrs Shellee Davies will 
be replacing me as Acting Principal. 
  
Have a great week! 
Kind regards, 
 Renai McLean 
  

Enrolments are open for the 
First Aid course on November 
18th. 
 
Please contact the office for 
more information. 



PBL LESSON 

 

OFFICE NEWS 

CANS FOR CAMPS 

Please remember to donate eligible bottles and 
cans to help us reduce costs for our camps, such 
as the 2026 Secondary Canberra Trip, Borumba 
camps, Treks, and camps for our primary students.  
 
Please take these straight to the Kilkivan Post    

Office and quote Scheme ID Number C100005263.  

Anyone in Queensland can support 
this fundraiser just by quoting our 
Scheme ID, so please tell everyone 
you know.  

STUDENT ABSENCE 
Please remember, if your student is absent from 
school to report their absence to the office staff  
by phone or through QParents. 
 
BUS 
Please advise admin staff if your child will not be 
catching the bus as per their usual days. 
Thank you, 
Karen, Krystal and Gyneth 

PBL Lesson Week 5: I am a 
Learner: I attempt all tasks 

ATTENDANCE 

PHOTO GALLERY 

Week 4 Term 4 Year Overall  

SCHOOL 91.5% 

Prep 96% 

Year 1  
100% 

Year 2 96.3% 

Year 3 91.8% 

Year 4 86.2% 

Year 5 88.3% 

Year 6 93.3% 

Year 7 97.8% 

Year 8 88.6% 

Year 9 91.3% 

Year 10 88.2% 

https://behaviour.education.qld.gov.au/supportingStudentBehaviour/PositiveBehaviourforLearning/Documents/pbl-parent-information.pdf
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